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EAEU central bank governors discussed current economic situation 

 

September 29, 2022 

 

The central bank governors of the EAEU member states participated in the Advisory 

Council meeting, which was held in Astana and chaired by the National Bank of Kazakhstan.  

The meeting was attended by the Governors and departments’ management from the 

central banks of Armenia, Belarus, Kazakhstan, Kyrgyzstan and Russia. 

During the meeting, participants’ statements on the current economic situation and the 

monetary policy implementation were presented. Participants have also discussed the 

development of the banking sector and financial markets in the current environment. 

The National Bank of Kazakhstan and the Payment and Financial Technologies 

Development Center have informed of the progress in implementation of the Digital Tenge Pilot 

Project. Participants exchanged views on development of financial technologies and central 

banks digital currencies. 
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